

NEWSLETTERS

Food Service News - "Food Trucks Spark Trademark Flare-ups"

February 11, 2013 | Minneapolis

Ken Suzan of the Minneapolis office is published on the front page of *Food Service News* with his article, "Food trucks spark trademark flare-ups." Ken's article discusses the importance to food trucks of establishing trademarks early in the game so they can take advantage of social media marketing campaigns.

RELATED PEOPLE



Kenneth D. Suzan Of Counsel Minneapolis

P 612-367-8713 F 612-333-6798 ksuzan@btlaw.com